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                       24th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Virtual Author Visit – Lindsay Littleson – Wednesday 28th June 2023  

 

As part of our studies next half term, children in Year 6 will be studying the Titanic and the 

reasons why this is an important event. This is always an enjoyable topic for the children. 

 

Whilst studying this topic, the children will be reading The Titanic Detective Agency by 

Lindsay Littleson. This is a fabulous book written by an author who has incorporated as 

much history as she could into this fictional tale. We have booked an interactive virtual 

visit with the author, Lindsay.  During the visit, Lindsay will be reading an extract from her 

book, will talk about how she developed her ideas for the story and explain what inspired 

her to be an author.  

 

Children will also have the opportunity to ask her questions. This interactive visit will be an 

invaluable experience for children. 

 

To help finance this visit we are asking parents to make a contribution of £1.60 for each 

pupil towards the cost. For your convenience, this can be paid securely via our online 

payment system. Payment can also be made via the office by debit/credit card. No child 

will be omitted if parents are unable to pay, but clearly, the visit will not take place if 

parents do not support it.  

 

May we take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support and remind you that 

if we can answer any queries concerning this educational visit we will be pleased to do so. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Woodward           Mrs Robbins 

 Class Teacher Class Teacher 

 

 


